
6 June 2024

Dear Year 12 Students and Parents/Carers

Opportunity to purchase access to Medic Mind UCAT Question Bank

This is an opportunity for students planning to apply to study Medicine or Dentistry who will be

taking the UCAT (University Clinical Aptitude Test) this summer for entry to university in 2025.

Medic Mentor is a national medical social enterprise that supports students applying for and

studying Medicine. It has negotiated a deal to offer students high quality and affordable

resources to support preparation for UCAT exams this year. Having completed an evaluation

process, it selected a UCAT question bank offered by Medic Mind. For £22.80 per student, Medic

Mind will provide one year's access to their comprehensive UCAT question bank and a virtual

teaching day. Students will receive log-in details for the question bank and dates for the virtual

teaching day (which will take place at weekends in July).

If you would like to purchase access to the Medic Mind question bank, please make the payment

of £22.80 via ParentMail by 13 June; the reference is 23-YUCAT Year 12 UCAT question bank.

Students in receipt of the 16-19 Bursary may apply to have the payment met from this funding. If

you would like to apply for financial support for this opportunity (whether or not a student is

eligible for Bursary Funding), please complete the confidential ‘Request for Financial

Assistance’ form accessed via the Parents’ section of the website by 13 June. Please use the

reference 23-YUCAT Year 12 UCAT question bank.

By making the payment, you are consenting to the school sharing your name and email address

with Medic Mentor / Medic Mind in order to create your log-in.

There is no requirement to buy materials to support preparation for the UCAT exam; free official

practice materials are available on the UCAT website here. However, we are aware that some

students do buy resources and so are passing on this opportunity which has been negotiated to

keep the price as low as possible.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Kind regards

Mrs Michelle Sutton

Deputy Head of Sixth Form

https://www.ucat.ac.uk/

